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From: dig-comments@list.nist.gov on behalf of Stephen Moffitt 
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 7:51 PM 
To: dig-comments@nist.gov 
Subject: [dig-comments] Comments on proposed NIST rules 

Heard you wanted comments on the new proposed 800-63-4 

As a cyber security professional I am highly in favor of these changes.   

Forbidding requiring changes periodically - awesome Allowing any character - awesome Allowing at least 64 characters - 
awesome   

Thanks,   

-Stephen Moffi© 

-- 
To unsubscribe from this group, send email to dig-comments+unsubscribe@list.nist.gov 

View this message at h©ps://list.nist.gov/dig-comments 
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to DIG-
Comments+unsubscribe@list.nist.gov. 
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